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April 1, 2019 
 
Senator	Rob	Wagner,	Chair	
Senate	Committee	on	Education	
900	Court	St.	NE,	H-480	
Salem,	OR	97301	
	
	
RE:	Senate	Bill	352	
	
To	the	Senate	Committee	on	Education,	
	
My	name	is	Chad	A.	Ludwig	and	I	am	writing	this	letter	as	a	private	citizen,	I	want	to	
disclose	that	I	do	work	as	an	Interim	Director	of	Regional	Resource	Center	on	
Deafness	at	Western	Oregon	University	and	as	a	volunteer	Executive	Director	for	
Bridges	Oregon,	Inc.	I	am	involved	in	multiple	activities	in	the	community	that	
including	serving	on	legislative	committee	with	Oregon	Association	of	the	Deaf	and	
on	countless	advisory	committees,	work	groups,	and	projects.	This	letter	is	my	
personal	testimony.		
	
I	regret	I	am	unable	to	be	present	during	the	public	hearing	and	possible	work	
session	hearing	since	I	need	to	be	at	work	today.		
	
There	is	much	needed	amendment	that	need	to	clarify	the	current	bill,	I	beseech	the	
legislators	to	adopt	these	languages	to	the	bill.	Please	delete	“the	following	
purposes”	and	insert	“capital	improvement”	under	line	17.	Please	delete	lines	18	
through	20.		
  
I	strongly	urge	you	to	vote	do-pass	recommendation	with	amendment	on	SB	352.		
	
Sincerely,	

	
Chad	A.	Ludwig,	MSW,	ADAC,	DI	


